
 

  
October 20, 2023 
 
To, 
The General Manager 
BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Scrip Code – 530839 
 
Dear Sir/Mam, 
 
Sub.: Intimation of submission of application to BSE Limited for reclassification of Promoters from 
the 'Promoter Group’ to the ‘Public’ Category 
Ref: Pursuant to Regulation 30 and 31A of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015. 
 
Pursuant to a request received by the Company on July 26, 2023 from Mr. Suresh Babulal Bafna, Mrs. 
Manju Suresh Bafna and Mr. Ashok Daulatraj Bafna, Promoters of the Company, regarding their re-
classification from the ‘Promoter Group’ to the 'Public' Category and  the approvals for the same 
obtained from the Board of Directors and shareholders of the  Company, we wish to inform you that 
the Company has made an application on October 18, 2023 to BSE Limited for re-classification of Mr. 
Suresh Babulal Bafna, Mrs. Manju Suresh Bafna and Mr. Ashok Daulatraj Bafna, Promoters of the 
Company, from the 'Promoter Group’ to the 'Public' Category of shareholders of the Company, in 
accordance with Regulation 31A of the Listing Regulations. 
 
Do acknowledge the receipt of same and disseminate the above announcement on BSE’s Website. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For, Clio Infotech Limited 
 
  
   
Alka Rajendra Mehta    
Director                                     
DIN: 03306793 
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